
 

From: webmaster@cpuc.ca.gov [mailto:webmaster@cpuc.ca.gov] 

Sent: Friday, October 11, 2019 10:17 AM 

To: usrb@cpuc.ca.gov 

Cc: Paul Pimentel 

Subject: (External):Electric Safety Incident Reported- Southern California Edison Company Incident No: 

191011-9376 

  

The Following information regarding this incident has been reported:  

Reporting Date:  10/11/2019 10:13:50 AM 

Incident Date:  10/10/2019 @ 9:00 p.m. 

Reported By:  Paul C. Pimentel, Senior Manager 

Utility Name: Southern California Edison Company 

Phone Number: (626)302-5830 

Email Address: paul.pimentel@sce.com 

Incident Location: Yarness/210 Freeway Sylmar, Los Angeles County 

Reasons For Reporting:  
- Fatalities? No (Utility: , Others: ) 

- Names of Fatalities:  

- Injuries? (Utility: , Others: ) 

- Names of Injured:  

- Damage? No (Utility: , Others: ) 

- Interruption? (Total Customers: , Total Hours: ) 

- Operator Judgement? Yes  

- Media Coverage? No  

Cause of Incident: Unknown (Other Cause: ) 

Agencies on Scene:  

mailto:webmaster@cpuc.ca.gov
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mailto:paul.pimentel@sce.com


Facilities Affected:  
- Utilities Facilities: Gould-Sylmar 

- Voltage (KV): 220 kV 

- Customer's Facilities:  

DigIn Information:  
- Excavator Name:  

- Contact:  

- Phone: (___)___-____ 

Incident Recovery:  
- On Scene Date & Time: @ 00:00 a.m. 

- Service Restored: @ 00:00 a.m. 

Summary: SCE submits this report out of an abundance of caution as it involves an event that 

may meet the subject of significant public attention or media coverage reporting requirement. 

The Saddleridge Fire was reported in the Sylmar (in the vicinity of Yarnell Street/210 Freeway) 

area on Thursday, October 10, 2019 at approximately 9:00 p.m. Preliminary information reflects 

SCE facilities were impacted close-in-time to the reported time of the fire. SCE is monitoring the 

event and the investigation continues. 
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